MEMO TO: 
All Employees

FROM:

Adam Morrison, Human Resource Manager

DATE:

August 1, <year>

SUBJECT:
Changes in Electronic Security System

At a recent staff meeting I mentioned to you that the electronic security system for our building was going to be updated.  I received notice today that the changes will be completed and fully operational by next Friday, August 10, the official changeover time will be at 6 p.m. that evening.

Each of you should go to the Plaza Security Office between 2:30 and 5:30 p.m. on Friday, August 10, to exchange your old elevator access card for a new one and getting a new key for the employee entrance.  You must take your driver's license and your old elevator access card (or another photo I.D.) with you for identification.  You do not need to return your old key.

If you do not go to the Plaza Security Office on Friday.  You will not be able to get into our building or use the elevators after 6 p.m. on Friday, however, you can exchange your card and get a new key on Monday morning from 7:30 to 10:30 a.m.

The security guards expressed their appreciation for your cooperation in maintaining security in our building by not loaning your elevator access card or your key to anyone.
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